
Alex Castaneda, C. Reitzel Smith Memorial Scholarship
Alexis Alston, Richard Harrington Scholarship
Alvis Adames, Fields Scholarship Scholarship
Attiya Muhammad, Derek Kesler Scholarship
Cameron Surratt, Shann Redding Scholarship for Excellence
Claudia Hoffman, Ruby B. Smith Memorial Scholarship
Delaney McKaughn, William H. Redding Scholarship for Excellence
Emma Trotter, Dr. Gurdial S. and Mrs. Surinder Walha Scholarship
Erika Parades Ruiz, Brooke Upchurch Phillips Scholarship
Gabrielle Parks, Lee Phoenix Scholarship
Georgianna Antoniou, Richard Morgan Scholarship
Grayson Armstrong, Katie Bunch Servant Leadership Scholarship
Haylee Kirkman, JB and Claire Davis Scholarship of Excellence
Jacob Bolick, Charles Spivey Scholarship
Jacob Lawrence, Dr. Bob W. Gordon Scholarship
Javier Smith, Diane L. Frost/Centennial Scholarship
Mary Kate Kovash, Katie Bunch Servant Leadership Scholarship
Nathalia Gil, Allen Tate Scholarship
Nathan Otero, Sodexo Services Scholarship
Rachel Luna Sanchez, Lee J. Stone and Lisa Robertson Scholarship
Saul Badillo, T. Henry Redding Scholarship of Achievement
Thomas Gawf, B. Frank Barham Excellence in Mathematics and 		
Express Personnel Services Scholarships
Yazzmyn Johnson, Christine Fennell Scholarship
Zackery Queen, Chick-fil-A/Asheboro Business Community Scholarship
Zoey Little, Pam Hill Scholarship
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NONPROFIT ORG
U.S. POSTAGE PAID

ASHEBORO,NC
PERMIT NO. 117

Asheboro City Schools
P.O. Box 1103

Asheboro, NC 27204

How you can contact us:

336.625.5104
336.625.9238, fax

www.asheboro.k12.nc.us

Asheboro City Schools
P.O. Box 1103
1126 South Park Street
Asheboro, NC 27204-1103

Check out our social media!

ACSBlueComets

AsheboroSchools

asheboro_city_schools

Board of Education Members

Gidget Kidd
(chair)

Phillip R. Cheek
(vice chair)

Gustavo Agudelo Linda Cranford

Baxter Hammer Joyce Harrington

Dr. Beth Knott

Gwen Williams

Ryan Patton

Archie Priest Jr. Michael B. Smith

A s h e b o r o
CITY SCHOOLS

2018-19 ISSUE

cover: lindley park students



Academic Growth Awards

At the November 2018 meeting 
of the Asheboro City Board of 

Education, all eight schools were 
recognized for meeting or exceeding 
growth standards established by the 
North Carolina Department of Public 
Instruction. It was noted Asheboro 
City Schools was one of only three 
across the state where all schools 
achieved this prestigious honor. 

Top 10 School District

In October 2018, Asheboro City 
Schools was recognized as a Top 

Ten School District for achieving 
one of the highest graduation rates 
in 2018 across the state of North 
Carolina. The Class of 2018 had a 
four-year cohort graduation rate of 
92.7 percent, an all-time high in the 
history of Asheboro City Schools. 
The distinction was awarded 
by state superintendent, Mark 
Johnson, to celebrate school district 
performance and the progress 
made over the last 10 years of 
ensuring more students earn a high 
school diploma across the state.

AHS Addition Groundbreaking

On Friday, November 2, 2018, a 
groundbreaking ceremony was 

held at Asheboro High School to 
celebrate the official start of a $21.5 
million addition project. Thanks 
to the generous support from the 
Randolph County Commissioners, 
the addition, which is set to open by 
the end of the 2019-20 school year, 
will be a state-of-the-art learning 
facility with new classrooms, a 
multi-purpose commons area, and 
expanded room for the school’s rich 
cultural arts programs. 

NAMS Celebrates 50 Years

Students, families, 
staff, and community 

members participated in 
the 50th year anniversary 

celebration at North Asheboro 
Middle School. The school 
celebrated with a Spirit Week, a 
memory display, and a special 
program featuring the NAMS band 
and chorus. A Sock Hop topped off 
the celebration!
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Otero, State Wrestling Champ

Asheboro 
High 

School’s Lindey 
Otero secured 
third place at 
the first ever 
North Carolina 
High School 
Athletics 

Association’s (NCHSAA) Women 
State Wrestling Championship in 
February 2019. Ms. Otero is the first 
female wrestler state placer in the 
history of Asheboro High School 
and Randolph County. 

AHS Student Writer

Inspired by a 
love of writing, 

Ariana Tatum, 
sophomore at 
Asheboro High 
School (fall 
2018), wrote 
and published 
her first novel, 

titled “World of Secrets.” The 
novel tells the story of Kamber 
Lucan, a 17-year-old girl living in 
a young country with dominating 
government officials and laws 
who, following a number of events, 
begins to see her world in a 
whole new light. Tatum wrote the 
novel between June and October 
2017 and was published by Page 
Publishing.

U.S. Presidential Scholar

In May 2019, 
Asheboro High 

School senior, 
Isaac Diaz, was 
awarded the 
prestigious 
United States 
Presidential 
Scholar 

recognition. Of the 3.6 million 
seniors expected to graduate in 
May 2019, only 5,200 qualified for 
the 2019 Presidential award, and 
just 161 were awarded. The White 
House Commission on Presidential 
Scholars selected Diaz based on 
his academic success, artistic and 
technical excellence, essays, school 
evaluations and transcripts, as well 
as evidence of community service, 
leadership and demonstrated 
commitment to high ideals.

Shameeka Wilson was 
named the Asheboro City 

Schools 2018-2019 Apple of 
Excellence Outstanding

First-Year Teacher.

Phil Homiller from Asheboro 
High School was recognized 
as an Inspirational Leader 
at the University of North 
Carolina - Greensboro’s 
inaugural celebration
of excellent educators

across the state. 

Danielle Hunter from Donna 
Lee Loflin Elementary School 
was named the 2019-2020 

Asheboro City Schools 
Teacher of the Year.

McKee Selected for GSYO

North 
Asheboro 

Middle School 
eighth-grade 
student (fall 
2018), Robert 
McKee, was 
selected by 
competitive 

audition to play the tuba for the 
Greensboro Symphony Youth 
Orchestra (GSYO) in the fall of 
2018. Mr. McKee was the one and 
only tubist selected to play for the 
orchestra.

Dr. Aaron Woody was named superintendent of schools by the Asheboro 
City Board of Education on July 17. With a robust instructional 

background, over 20 years in public education, and a heart for service, Dr. 
Woody took the helm on July 18. Please help us welcome, Dr. Aaron Woody!

Dear, ACS community, 
I want to start by sharing my sincere gratitude for the kindness, 
encouragement, and support during this transition. I am both humbled 
and honored to have been selected to serve on behalf of students and 
teachers in Asheboro. I believe in the work happening in our schools 
and I believe in our people. 

While our district is steeped in many wonderful traditions, one of the 
greatest gifts we have is the opportunity to re-examine and evaluate 
our practices and ourselves. In the coming school year, our team will 
reinforce these traditions, we will focus on teaching and learning, and 
we will set greater expectations for excellence. 

This year, we are “all in.” We are committed to ensuring safe and 
inviting learning spaces where students may become emotionally 
healthy and academically proficient. We will continue to support 
our teachers, students, and families in order to engage, inspire, and 
empower each other. We will continue our current initiatives, while also 
creating new innovative commitments for every student, every day.   

Thank you, 
Aaron Woody, Ed.D.

Community College/Trade School
Four-year University

Military
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Other

361 Teachers
637 Employees

40% Advanced Degrees
10% National Board Certification

Numbers
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5 Elementary Schools
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